
 

 

21st March 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

              Sport Relief Step Counter Challenge 1st Prize Winners! 
                                                                                        

Congratulations! Your child took part in the step counter challenge for Sport Relief on Friday 
18th March and won 1st prize with an amazing class total of 48,488 steps! 
 
The prize is an exciting trip to Depot Climbing Centre on the afternoon of 29th March 2016 at a 
discounted cost of £3.00.  Children will leave school at 12.30 and arrive at the centre by  
1.00 p.m. They will return to school by 3.30 pm. The centre will provide the equipment required 
but please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate footwear that has grip and is suitable 
for climbing. School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 
without their school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any 
pupil attending a trip will be provided. 
 
Please complete the slip and return with payment to the school office in an envelope marked 
with your child’s name class and amount enclosed by Thursday 24th March 2016. If your child is 
eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being   funded by school. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
PE Team  
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Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I would like my child to attend the visit to the climbing centre on Tuesday 29th March 2016 and 
enclose the amount of £3.00.  
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be 
aware of: 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): ______________________________ Date: ________________ 


